
	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

Dear	Parents,	

	

Join	Ethridge	Elementary	in	our	Veterans	Day	ceremony	on	Friday,	
November	11,	2016	@	8:00	am.		If	you	have	or	know	a	veteran	you	would	like	to	
honor,	complete	and	return	the	attached	form	to	school	by	Wednesday,	
November	9th	so	we	may	proudly	display	them	in	the	entrance	of	our	school.		If	
you	have	a	photo	of	your	Veteran	you	would	like	to	share,	include	student’s	name	
so	photos	can	be	returned	home.		

If	you	have	any	questions,	contact	the	office	at	469-713-5954	or	email	me	
at	ThompsonMelissa@lisd.net.	

	

Thank	you,	 	 	 	 	 	

Melissa	Thompson	

Office	Clerk	
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